
 

St Merryn Whole School - 2 year rolling programme 

 

 Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Barn Owls 
Year 1 

Europe: Gateway to the 
Western World 
 

What did the Ancient 
Greeks do for us? 
 

How civilised were the 
Ancient Maya? 
 

Barn Owls 
Year 2 

Why are the Poles so 
important to life as we 
know it? 

How dark were the dark 
ages? 
 

What makes South Africa a 
Rainbow Nation? 

Kestrels 
Year 1 

Were the Romans really 
ruthless? 
 

How did the Ancient 
Egyptians affect us? 

What are the similarities and 
differences between 
Australasia and the UK? 
 

Kestrels 
Year 2 

How did the Tudor 
explorers change the 
world? 
 

How 
fragile is 
our Earth? 

Where is 
planet 
Earth in 
Space? 
 

How did World War 2 affect 
North Cornwall? 
 
 
 

Starlings 
Year 1 

Do we need the 
Rainforest survive? 
 

What did the Victorians 
do for us? 
 

Are you really what you eat? 
 

Starlings 
Year 2 

What classifies as a 
Predator and where are 
they located?  
 

How did the lives of the 
Ancient Britons change 
during the Stone Age? 

Mermaids, mining and 
moors. How has the history 
of Cornwall shaped our 
county? 

Wagtails 
Year 1 

Why don’t we live in 
castles anymore? 

Why should people 
travel into space? 

What makes Africa so 
amazing? 
 

Wagtails 
Year 2 

Marvellous me. What 
makes me unique? 
 

What makes London so 
great? 
 

Why do we need to protect 
our oceans? 

Robins 
Year 1 

What 
happened 
once 
upon a 
rhyme? 

How do you 
like to 
celebrate? 

How have 
toys 
changed? 

What does 
it mean to 
be a 
superhero
? 
 

What makes a 
mini-beast 
magnificent? 
 
 

How would 
you travel 
and where 
would you 
go? 

Robins 
Year 2 

What 
might you 
find on a 
farm? 

Why is 
winter 
wonderful? 
 

Where did 
the 
dinosaurs 
go? 

How do my 
senses 
keep me 
safe? 

Secrets of the 
woodland: 
Who’s hiding 
here? 

What would 
life be like if 
you were a 
pirate? 

 


